
UNITED STATES MARINE CORPS 
MARINE CORPS BASE 

CAMP LEJEUNE, NORTH CAROLINA 28542-5001 
IN REPLY AEFER TO: 

6286 
BEMD 

0 4 uric, 1992 

Mr. Peter Burger 
North Carolina Department of Environment, 

Health, and Natural Resources 
Division of Solid Waste Management 
Superfund Section 
Post Office Box 27687 
Raleigh, North Carolina 27611-7687 

Dear Mr. Burger: 

As recommended in your letter of November 19, 1992, regarding the 
notification of the North Carolina Environmental Health Office to 
discuss the status of water supply well #636, we have contacted 
Mr. Michael Bell of the Environmental Health Office. According 
to Mr. Bell, the continued use of this well is acceptable as long 
as Camp LeJeune continues regular sampling procedures, and the 
respective samples do not indicate water quality degradation 
below regulatory levels. 

We appreciate your concern and cooperation. If you have 
questions or comments, please contact Mr. Walter Haven, 
Installation Restoration Program, at telephone 
(919) 451-5872. 

ROBERT L. WARREN 
Assistant Chief of Staff 
Environmental Management 
By direction of 
the Commanding General 

copy to: 
LANTDIV Code 1823 (B. Brant) 


